
June 13, 1974 

Dear Tom: 

I am sorry I donie hove time for n full answer to your letter of the 
14th, because amon othr tainga I am workinc,  intensively 	si.,111- 
taneously on throe nee: books. 

On Griffin, I would appreciate it if you would make a separate stotement 
that I can include in my Griffin file. 

-1 don't know whaZ you mean by "the 51 separate files locked sway until 
2033 MD." You have been paying too much uncritic41 EiCtohtinn to the 

-7-9.uts who may be persuasive but Ere uninformed snd i.rrespnnsible. 

You are a piss-poor testimonial to the military if you think 9 45-caliber 
pistol bullet could have (a) inflicted all the demo le attttbuted to it, 
(b) come to rest where it did, and (c) be in the alleged conditthon. I 
•--have no reason to believe it is a bullet arid I do aa-ic the ori&inal of 

those pioturo,i. 

Hastily, 

Best 

Harold Weisberg 


